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October 10, 2018         
                                                                             
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Samuel Mickle School will host its annual Halloween parade on Wednesday, October 
31st at 1:45pm.  You are invited to watch the students parade in front of the school in 
their Halloween costumes.  
 
The students will parade in a loop in front of the school.  They will enter the parade route from 
the Samuel Mickle main entrance, proceed towards the LGI, make a turn towards the bus lanes, 
proceed partly up the bus lanes and parade back towards the entrance of the school.  The 
student parade route will be roped off. To ensure the safety of our students, we ask that you 
please remain behind the rope at all times. Please leave pets at home.  
 
In the event of inclement weather, the parade will be cancelled and parents will be notified by 
Realtime message.  Due to capacity, only students and staff will participate in an indoor parade.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the parade! 
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Evans, Principal 
Samuel Mickle School 
 
 

 


